

RABBI A ADLER KASHRUS & MEDICINE INFORMATION SERVICE

Phone: 07970868232

E-mail: rabbiadlerkashrus@gmail.com

202.

10 September 2020

Mrs Weisz

Interlink Foundation

97 Stamford Hill

London N16 5DN

Dear Mrs Weisz

Further to your recent E mails I am writing to inform you that there are no kashrus problems with vaccines administered none orally either by injection or nasal spray even if they have a porcine element.

I hope this information will be of assistance in reassuring the community and promoting uptake of vaccines.

With kind regards

Moon that

A Adler